
James Junker 
 
I am writing to support re-certification of the Cook Inlet Regional Citizens Advisory Council (CIRCAC). 
Over the last 30 years CIRCAC has helped to protect the precious resources and biodiversity of Cook 
Inlet. CIRCAC's work has helped to ensure environmental safety while working closely and proactively 
with multiple stakeholders in Alaska. I have visited Alaska five times and have close friends who live in 
Anchorage and in the Kenai Peninsula. I look forward to hearing that CIRCAC has been recertified.  
 


